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10 April 2020 

2020 Arizona Hockey Classic - Official Statement 
 
We know how much everyone was looking forward to the tournament but after careful              
consideration and closely monitoring the COVID-19 situation, unfortunately, we will not be            
able to hold the 2020 Arizona Hockey Classic as originally planned.  
 
Our first priority is the health and safety of everyone who attends our tournaments. We               
are anxiously awaiting the end of this pandemic and seeing everyone out on the ice again                
soon! 
 
We appreciate all of your support and are looking forward to everything returning to normal.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact us at info@hockeytourney.com. 
 
California Hockey Productions 
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